
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Valentines Film Night Wednesday 9th February  

We will be holding a Valentines film night on 

Wednesday 9th February for KS1 and KS2. The 

films showing will be onward and inside out. 

Children will go straight to the classrooms at 

the end of the day to watch the films and will need picking up at 

5:30pm. The cost is £5 per child and this includes a hot dog, popcorn 

and a drink. We have limited numbers due to health and safety so can 

only have 30 KS1 and 30 KS2 children attending this therefore this will 

be first come first served basis. Please pay by cash at the school office.  

 

World Book Day    

We will be taking part in World Book Day on 

Thursday 3rd March. Children can come to 

school dressed as their favourite book character. 

 

Ravens Academy Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents 

An update on the pandemic. We are experiencing 

increasing staffing absence as a result of positive 

cases, which means that your children may not have 

their regular adult for a short period of time. I would 

ask for your patience with this; we will always try and 

provide consistency of staffing, but it is not always 

possible. There has also been an increase in cases 

among the children in some classes as there have 

been in schools locally and nationally.  Thank you for 

your continued support during this time. 

 

Mrs V Rose  

Principal 



Food Bank Vouchers 

The last couple of years have been very difficult for lots of people both 

emotionally and financially and we understand that some families are 

struggling due to this. If you feel that you need some help we have 

some food bank vouchers that we can give to anyone struggling to feed 

their family. If you feel this would help your family please come into the 

school office where we can issue one of the vouchers for you. 

 

Parking 

Please consider local residents when parking to drop off/collect your 

children at school. Please park considerately and avoid blocking 

driveways and footpaths.  

 

Age appropriate Video Games and Television Programmes 

It has been brought to our attention that some of our children are 

watching and playing inappropriate video games and television 

programmes. Please can we ask that as always you monitor your 

children’s viewing very carefully as we worry about the long term effects 

of exposure to this content. 

 

 

Menu W/C 31st January 2022 Week 2 

Holiday Dates 2021-2022 

NON PUPIL DAYS                                                       

Friday 11th Feb 2022 

Friday 27th May 2022 

Friday 1st July 2022 

 

FEBRUARY HALF TERM 

Pupils finish: Thur 10th Feb 



Pupils Return: Mon 21st Feb 

EASTER BREAK 

Pupils finish: Fri 1st Apr 

Pupils return: Tues 19th Apr 

MAY HALF TERM 

Pupils finish: Thurs 26th May 

Pupils return: Mon 6th June 

SUMMER HOLS 

Pupils finish Thurs 21st July 



 

 


